
Cathy Nichols
South Portland

Dear Members of the Committee for State and Local Government:
Please vote to pass LD 1340 and keep our residents safe. Providing every detail about 
a crime is imperative in today's world. If a municipality creates ordinances that 
prevent important information, then they are enabling crime. The silent majority is 
thoroughly dis-heartened at the virtue signaling being done by our municipalities. We 
need our government officials to protect its people.
Thank you for considering my testimony.


